
Replace Natural Gas Pipeline
Beginning in June 2017, Nicor Gas will be replacing an 8 mile segment of natural gas transmission 
pipeline, as outlined in the map below. 

Preliminary work, including soil sampling and right-of-way clearing will begin in March/April 2017.  
Construction is anticipated to conclude by November 2017. Nicor Gas customers will continue to 
receive natural gas service during the construction period and this project will not cause service 
interruptions.

At the completion of the project, Nicor Gas will restore areas impacted by our construction.

Delivering your natural gas is a responsibility we take very seriously. As part  
of our commitment to construct, operate, maintain and inspect our natural  
gas system to ensure safe and reliable service to our more than 2.2 million 
customers, we are making enhancements to portions of our natural gas  
transmission system.

Areas Affected
This project will be done completely within the existing Nicor Gas right-of-way and  

easement corridor beginning west of Randall Road (Madeline Road) to Ketchum Road.

Enhancements 
to your natural gas system in Elgin, Pingree Grove, Hampshire - Kane County

Our Commitment
We take great care in implementing construction 
practices that limit disturbances and we under-
stand your time is valuable. We appreciate your 
understanding and thank you for allowing us to 
continue to provide you with safe and reliable 
natural gas service.

Questions?
Project Related

Karen Gustafson: 331.223.7592 

kgustafs@aglresources.com

For more information

nicorgas.com/WorkInYourNeighborhood

630.388.3333 
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